Project Update - Instructions to *the
Concerned livbox

o Prime Minister's Office

Dear Wr Prakash Kakani

Thiz is w inform you thal we have instructed the Ministry of
Power and the CMD of NTPC to regularize the Leave Period
during which you were engaged in the Project on Waste
Management along with Mr. Subrabmanian and Mr Surender
Further, the Period will be valid for the Promotion ¢ Appraisal for
your future at NTPC,

Bent Wishes,
NARENDRA MODI
PRIME MIMISTER OF INDIA



